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7th October 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Sixth Form Open Evening 
 
As you know the Sixth Form at King's will be opening in September 2023 and will accept both King's 
students and students from other local schools. We will be offering an appropriate academic curriculum, 
delivered by an enthusiastic and highly skilled staff team, alongside excellent pastoral care and bespoke 
support, to ensure our students reach their full potential in Key Stage 5. We are incredibly excited about 
this final phase in the growth of our school. 
 
Please explore the updated sixth form pages on the school website where you find the information on the 
different courses we will be offering and more details about the Sixth Form.  
 
From Monday 10th October students can start applying via the link on website: 
King's School (kingsschoolhove.org.uk) 
 
Our Sixth Form Open Event will be on Thursday 3rd November 2022. Year 11 will have talks in the 
afternoon, during the normal school day, about staying on at the Sixth Form and Sussex University will 
provide information around the UCAS process, student financing, choosing a course/field of study, and 
what university life entails. Students will also have the opportunity to talk to subject staff at the subject fair 
we will be running about the different course options that will be available at King’s. 
 
We would then like to invite you back with your children to attend the subject stalls and a further 
information event between 16.30 and 18.00.  This will be a fantastic opportunity for you to talk to subject 
staff about post sixteen options for your young person and to see our plans for the Sixth Form social area. 
This will also be open for external candidates so do spread the word. Refreshments will be available at the 
event and booking is not required.  
 
Stay tuned to our social media feeds for updates: 
 

• Instagram: @kingsschoolsixthform   

• Twitter: @KingsSchoolSix1  
 
If you have any questions, please do feel free to email me via sixthform@kingsschoolhove.org.uk 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs Coles 
Head of Sixth Form 
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